
Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR THE WEST END WARD – SATURDAY 2 AND SUNDAY 3 JULY 2022

Lochee Road (approach to Dudhope roundabout) – off-peak inside lane closure
for concrete pouring works on Saturday 2 July and Tuesday 5 July.

REPORT FOR THE WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 4 JULY 2022

South Tay Street – temporary traffic lights from Monday 27 June for 4 weeks
for footway works.

Miller’s Wynd – closed at its junction with Hawkhill for major construction
works. Start date Monday 27 June for 6 months.

City Road at Baxter Street – 3-way temporary traffic lights from Monday 4
July for 3 days for CityFibre works.

Thomson Street (Seafield Lane for 50m south) – closed Wednesday 6 July for 2
weeks for Scottish Water work.

Milnbank Road at Bank Mill Road – 2-way temporary traffic lights from
Thursday 7 July for 3 days for CityFibre works.

Blackness Road (at Peddie Street) – temporary traffic lights Thursday 7 July
for 2 weeks for Scotland Gas Network work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Milnbank Road at Rosefield Street – 3-way temporary traffic lights from
Monday 11 July for 3 days for CityFibre works.

Milnbank Road at Forest Park Road – 3-way temporary traffic lights from
Thursday 14 July for 3 days for CityFibre works.

Hawkhill at Session Street – Lane closures from Monday 11 July for 5 days for
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CityFibre works.

Minto  Place  –  closed  from  Monday  11  July  for  5  days  for  carriageway
resurfacing works.

West Marketgait crossing at West Bell Street – Lane closures from Wednesday
13 July for 2 nights for CityFibre works.

Pennycook Lane – closed from Wednesday 20 July for 3 days for carriageway
resurfacing works.

Ninewells Avenue – closed from Monday 25 July for 10 days for carriageway
resurfacing works.

Hillcrest Road closed at No. 23 for 1 month for redevelopment works on
existing house – closures will be intermittent and each should last no more
than several days.


